Presentation at the Flying High Trust Conference

As Oracy Champions, we were invited to share our Oracy journey with the Flying High Trust, who
were interested in joining the Voice 21 programme. We were chosen to present at this conference
due to the progress Abbey has made with oracy in 21-22. The presentation involved sharing Abbey’s
journey with Voice 21, the training we had, how this was disseminated to our staff and the progress
of our children’s oracy skills. Please find below the Power Point that was shared on the day.



